
Legal Notice 
 

To all customers of Indiana American Water Company:  Please take note that pursuant to 
the Commission’s Order dated February 16, 2018 in Cause No. 45032, Indiana American Water 
Company, Inc. (“Indiana American”) was ordered to submit a tariff pursuant to the Commission’s 
30-day filing procedure set forth in 170 IAC 1-6 that would reflect the effects of the reduction in 
the federal income tax rate implemented by the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act, had the reduced rate been 
reflected in Indiana American’s last general rate case.  The submission will be filed on March 26, 
2018.  The Order does not constitute a general rate case review and confirms that the submission 
may be withdrawn pursuant to 170 IAC 1-6-8 at any time before it has been approved.  Indiana 
American’s right to withdraw this tariff is further confirmed by the Docket Entry issued in Cause 
No. 45032 on March 7, 2018. 

 
Since this Commission is, by rule, prohibited from taking action on this submission for at 

least thirty (30) days, Indiana American has at least that long to exercise its rights to withdraw.  If 
the submission is not withdrawn and if it is approved, the impact on your bill will vary based on 
the amount of usage, but the Company believes this change may reduce your current bill and/or 
impact of any future required increase to cover costs.  If the submission is not withdrawn, the 
Commission cannot approve it sooner than April 25, 2018.  
 
If you have any questions about this Notice please contact the Company at:  
 
Indiana American Water Company 
153 North Emerson Avenue 
Greenwood, IN 46143 
Phone:  (317) 807-2460 

 
Or you may contact the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission at: 
 
Secretary to the IURC 
PNC Center 
101 West Washington Street 
Indianapolis, IN  46204 
(317) 232-2701 
 
Or you may contact the Office of Utility Consumer Counselor at: 
 
Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
PNC Center  
115 West Washington Street 
Suite 1500 South 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
(317) 232-2494 
 
 
 


